
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Mishpatim                                  February 24-25, 2017                               29 Shevat 5777

SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, February 24
Latest Candles: 5:23 p.m.
“Carlebach-style” Kabbalat Shabbat: 
   5:25 p.m. in the Beit Midrash
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:25 p.m. in 
   the Main Shul
 
Shabbat, February 25
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:23 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 4:05 p.m.
Women’s Learning: 4:05 p.m., at the  
   Toporovsky home, 200 Cherry Lane,   
   Shoftim, chapters 17-18, led by Rivka 
   Herzfeld
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 4:15 p.m. 
Mincha: 5:15 p.m., followed by Rabbi  
   Rothwachs’ shiur, “Compromise in  
   Jewish Law: The Real Deal” 
Maariv: 6:23 p.m.
Havdalah: 6:32 p.m. 
Parent-Child Learning: 7:15 p.m.
Sisterhood Melave Malka: 8:30 p.m., at  
  the Nussbaum home, 289 Grayson Place

Latest Candles on Friday, March 3:  
   5:31 p.m.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, go to lamdeinu.org.   

Study in depth; be inspired!

FEBRUARY
calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
5:15-6:45 p.m.

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30-2:30 p.m.; 

3:45-6:15 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 26
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

26 27 28 1 2 3

Earliest Tallit 5:36 5:34 5:33 5:31 5:30 5:28

Shacharit 6:20 MS
7:15 BM
8:00 MS
8:45 BM

5:35 SH
6:10 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

5:30 MS 5:30 BM 5:30 BM 5:30 BM 5:30 BM 5:35 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall
MAZAL TOV TO

• Toby Eizik, on being honored at the Moriah Dinner this Motzaei Shabbat, February 25.  
• Rani & Paul Lustiger, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Ariella & Josh Lustiger of Fair  
   Lawn.  Mazal Tov also to Ariella’s parents, Paula & Howard Friedman of Teaneck.
• Jan & Rabbi Harvey Silberstein, on the birth of a granddaughter, born to their children Gila & Aharon  
   Samber of Kew Gardens. Mazal Tov also to Aharon’s mother, Naomi Samber.
• Lorraine & Rabbi Sam Vogel, on the engagement of their grandson Yehuda Katz, son of Sharon &  
   Shlomo Katz of Silver Spring, MD, to Elisheva Goldenberg of Chicago.

CONDOLENCES TO

• Diane Fogel, on the passing of her beloved mother, Ruth Steinberg. Shiva will be observed from 
   Motzaei Shabbat, February 25, until Monday morning, February 27, at the Fogel home, 926 Queen  
   Anne Road.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Kiddush following the Hashkama Minyan is sponsored by the Hashkama Minyan Kiddush 
Society. To join the Hashkama Minyan Kiddush Society, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by 
L’Chaim Sponsors:
• Sherry & Dave Chasan, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Dave’s father, Raphael Chasan
• Laurie & Jerry Kasdan, commemorating the eighth yahrtzeit of Jerry’s father, Irving Kasdan, Yisrael  
   Zalman ben Yaakov Shmuel

The next Multi-Sponsored Kiddush will be on Shabbat, March 11, Parshat Tetzaveh/Zachor. In order to 
encourage greater participation from the kehillah, we are introducing multiple levels of sponsorship. 
If this proves successful, we will consider using this model for future Kiddushim. For this Kiddush, 
sponsorships will be available at the $100, $150, and $200 levels. 

A group of members have begun to collect funds to enhance the weekly Kiddush by adding a 
different hot dish each week. If you would like to contribute to this fund, please contact Ronnie 
Schwartz, rbonnies@aol.com. 

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,” 
consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. 
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

https://images.shulcloud.com/193/uploads/Calendars%252F5777%252FFebruary2017.pdf
http://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
mailto:rbonnies%40aol.com?subject=


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Friday evening, February 24, a special slower-paced, ruach-
filled, “Carlebach-style” Kabbalat Shabbat minyan will be held in the 
Beit Midrash. Rabbi Gedalyah Berger will lead the davening, which 
will begin with mincha at 5:25 p.m. All are invited and encouraged to 
attend. The usual Kabbalat Shabbat davening will take place at 5:25 
p.m. in the Main Shul.

This Motzaei Shabbat, February 25, at 8:30 p.m., Sisterhood will 
sponsor a potluck Melave Malka for women at the home of Aviva 
Nussbaum, 289 Grayson Place. The inspirational kumsitz will feature 
well-known singer and guitarist Sorah Shaffren. To sign up for this 
event, go to http://tinyurl.com/SisterhoodMM. To sponsor this 
event, contact sisterhood@bethaaron.org. 

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 4, at 8:00 p.m., the Sisterhood Book 
Club will discuss Hands of My Father: A Hearing Boy, His Deaf 
Parents, and the Language of Love, by Myron Uhlberg. The 
discussion will be at the home of Lorraine Vogel, 1170 Sussex Road. 
For more information, please contact Diane Fogel, difogel@aol.com. 

Beth Aaron Sisterhood is selling the new cookbook, “Perfect for 
Pesach!,” by Naomi Nachman (The Aussie Gourmet). Pre-order your 
signed copy now for a discounted price of only $25, a portion of  
which supports Sisterhood! Send the completed order form to 
Gabrielle Silverberg, gmsilverberg@gmail.com, or the office, office@
bethaaron.org. Checks can be sent to Gabrielle Silverberg, 195 
Cherry Lane, or the office. Forms also will be available at the Melave 
Malka this Motzaei Shabbat.

On Sunday, March 5, at Congregation Beth Abraham, 396 New Bridge 
Road, Bergenfield, the Chevra Kadisha will hold its Zayin Adar 
Seudah. The fast begins at 5:02 a.m. and ends at 6:33 p.m. Mincha, 
with the reading of Vayechal, will be at 5:25 p.m., followed by 
Maariv at 6:15 p.m. and a seudah and speaker at approximately 6:35 
p.m. The cost is $18, but there is no charge for Beth Aaron Chevra 
Kadisha members. To attend, contact Micah Kaufman,  
micakauf@gmail.com, 201-723-6540.

Beth Aaron and the community-at-large will pay tribute to the legacy 
of Moreinu ha-Rav Yosef Weiss zt”l at 8:00 p.m., Sunday, March 5, in 
the shul.  Rabbi Weiss was a longtime RIETS Rosh Yeshiva and Rav of 
the Moriah shul. Speakers include Rabbi Rothwachs, Rabbi Nachman 
Lauer, and Ronny Sulimanoff. There also will be a prerecorded 
keynote address by Rabbi Aharon Rakeffet, Rosh Yeshiva and 
Professor of Rabbinic Literature at Yeshiva University’s Caroline and 
Joseph S. Gruss Institute in Jerusalem. All are encouraged to attend. 

Join in the fun at the Megillah After Party at the shul on Motzaei 
Shabbat, March 11.  There will be music, a costume parade, games, 
snacks, prizes, and dancing! The cost is $5 in advance (sign up by 
Monday, March 6) and $10 at the door. Sign up and/or become a 
sponsor at www.bethaaron.org/event/purim-after-party-5777.html. 
For more information, contact youth@bethaaron.org. 

On Shabbat, March 17-18, Rabbi Elazar Muskin, senior rabbi of 
Young Israel of Century City (Los Angeles) will be the Scholar-in-
Residence. Topics and times will be available soon.  To sponsor this 
program, go to http://bit.ly/2kRom26.

Need a little chizuk to strengthen your learning at night? The Men’s 
Club is now offering “The Coffee Club,” a coffee station in the lobby. 
Don’t drink coffee? There are tea bags available. too. All we ask is 
that you help keep it neat and clean. To support the project, go to 
www.bethaaron.org/coffeeclub.  For ideas and comments, contact 
Mo-b Singer, mensclub@bethaaron.org.

IT’S SEFORIM SALE TIME!
Please use the special code “bethaaron” when purchasing 
books at the Yeshiva University Seforim Sale. We will receive a 
1% credit on each purchase!!  Check flyers in the shul lobby and 
onlne at http://bit.ly/2k5Jal7 for a list of prices for seforim that 
need to be replaced or added to the Beth Aaron Beit Midrash 
library.  If you would like to donate one or more seforim, please 
let Joshua, jhz.is.us@gmail.com, know. Checks, made out to 
Congregation Beth Aaron with “Library” on the memo line, can be 
sent to the office. Dedication labels will be added as requested.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a 
yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a 
simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications 
are prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the 
membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please 
go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This coming week’s sponsors are:
• 30 Shevat: Lynn & Dov Silverberg, commemorating the yahrtzeit  
   of Dov’s sister, Feigie Sky, Faiga bat Yisroel Tzvi
• 3 Adar: Meryl & David Rubin, commemorating the 32nd yahrtzeit  
   of David’s mother, Blanche Rubin, Baila Leah bat Meir Tzvi

Men’s Club Wine Sale 
The Men’s Club is partnering with Scott Maybaum and Wine 
Country in Bergenfield for an exciting wine tour of Israeli boutique 
wineries. The event will take place on Sunday, March 19, from 
6:00 to 9:00 p.m., on the lower level of the shul. 

The featured wineries include Teperberg, Flam, Matar, and Yatir. 
There will be Israeli food provided by Sababa Grill. Cost before 
March 19 is $25 for one ticket or $45 for two. At the door, the 
cost is $30 for one ticket or $55 for two.  The wine list be available 
soon, and wine also can be ordered online.

Stay tuned for more details on ordering wine for Pesach.

SISTERHOOD MISHLOACH MANOT PROJECT: 
DEADLINE - SUNDAY, MARCH 5 
Take part in our Mishloach Manot project and choose to whom 
you would like to send Mishloach Manot. Simply visit www.
bethaaron.org/Purim.  Pay online or bill the total to your account.  
 
Please be sure you’re logged in.  If you don’t know your log-in, 
e-mail office@bethaaron.org. If you can’t order online, please 
contact Yacha Singer, yacha@mo-b.org, 201-836-4040. 
 
We can use some help!  Mishloach Manot packing will take place 
on Tuesday, March 7, from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and from 7:00 
p.m. until completion. Pick up for routes will be on March 7, at 
9:00 p.m., or Wednesday, March 8, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  We 
always need drivers! Chesed hours will be given to teens who 
pack or deliver.  Contact Valerie Kahn, kahnclan01@gmail.com.

Aliza Fischman, Valerie Kahn, and Yacha Singer: Coordinators
Menucha Hyman and Reshi Isaacs: Creative Design Committee 

Deena Fisher and Sari Samuel: Sisterhood Co-Presidents

Lockers MAKE LIFE LIGHTER
Tired of carrying siddurim, seforim, shoes, etc., back and forth to 
shul? Rent a locker and store it all here.  Aren’t you worth it? To 
reserve a locker, contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any questions.
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NCSY

This Friday, February 24, from 8:00 to 10:00 p.m., at the shul, all high 
school teens are invited to join Teaneck NCSY for a Friday Night 
Oneg. Come hang out with friends, shmooze with awesome advisors, 
meet new people, and enhance your Shabbat experience!

All high school teens are welcome to join Teaneck NCSY for Latte and
Learn, this Thursday, March 2, at Lazy Bean Cafe, 1404 Queen Anne 
Road, from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. Come grab a drink and chill and
learn together with friends and advisors in a relaxed environment.

For more information about Teaneck NCSY, please contact Rabbi 
Reuven Lebovitz, ncsy@bethaaron.org.

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

Parent-Child Learning will take place this Motzaei Shabbat, 
February 25, at 7:15 p.m.  This week’s learning is sponsored by the 
Gilbert family, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Rebecca Gilbert’s 
father, Alexander Yisrael ben Menashe. Parents and children are 
encouraged to come and learn. Bring your own materials to learn, or 
take out a book from our Youth Library. Children are welcome to sign 
up to say a D’var Torah. Become a sponsor at www.bethaaron.org/
event/pcl5777. To sign a child up to say a D’var Torah or for more 
information, contact youth@bethaaron.org.

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 5:25 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 5:15 p.m., and Maariv at 6:20 p.m.  

A new community initiative, Age-Friendly Teaneck, has been set 
up to help ensure that Teaneck residents can age-in-place in their 
homes and their community with dignity and independence. The 
Teaneck Jewish Community Council is among the community 
partners in this project. For more information, please go to  
www.agefriendlyteaneck.org.

This Motzaei Shabbat, February 25, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Shaarei Orah, 1425 Essex Road, there will be a screening of “What 
I Saw in Hebron,” a documentary examining the cycles of violence 
and oblivion that tear apart the fragile tissue of trust between 
communities. Tickets are $12 for members and affiliates and $15 for 
non-members.

This Sunday, February 26, beginning at 10:00 a.m., at John Jay 
College, 524 West 59th Street, New York City, Nefesh b’Nefesh will 
hold a mega-aliyah event.  For more information and to register, go 
to www.nbn.org.il/mega-event/. 

This Sunday, February 26, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., and on 
Sunday, March 5, from 3:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, there will be a Purim costume gemach.  
Costumes are free to borrow; a $5 donation is requested.  To donate 
used costumes, contact njcostumegmach@gmail.com or  
201-923-7622.

This Sunday, February 26, at 4:45 p.m., at the Marriott Glenpointe 
Hotel, 100 Frank W. Burr Boulevard, SINAI Schools will hold its 
Annual Benefit Dinner. For reservations, please visit  
www.sinaidinner.org/ts or call 201-833-1134, ext. 105.

This Sunday, February 26, at 7:30 p.m., at the Bais Medrash of 
Bergenfield, 371 South Prospect Avenue, Bergenfield, Yeshiva 
University’s Graduate Program in Advanced Talmudic Studies (GPATS) 
program is holding an evening learning session for high school 
girls.  The event will offer a shiur by Shoshana Samuels, “Shemoneh 
Esrei: Why 19 Brachot?”; chavruta learning with GPATS women; and 
refreshments. For more information, contact GPATS@YU.EDU.  

This Monday, February 27, at 8:15 p.m., there will be a 
teleconference, “You Are Not Alone: Parenting a Child with a 
Mental Health Challenge.” Rabbi Ari Zahtz of Congregation Bnai 
Yeshurun and Dr. David Pelcovitz will introduce Project Ometz, a 
community initiative to help families raising children with mental 
health challenges. Questions can be submitted privately by email 
during the presentation to projectomtz@bnaiyeshurun.org.  For 
more information, go to www.project ometz.org.

This Tuesday, February 28, at 8:00 p.m., at the Orlinsky home, 286
Ridge Street, New Milford, Maayanot will present a program for
women, “Healthy Shabbat: Making It Work for You and Your 
Family,” with Rivki Berman, Registered Dietitian Nutritionist. For 
more information, please contact Pam Ennis, ennisp@maayanot.org.

On Wednesday mornings in March, at Ma’ayanot, 1650 Palisade 
Avenue, the school is partnering with Project Ezrah to offer women 
a Genius Bar program. The technology mentoring sessions led 
by Ma’ayanot students will increase career competitiveness and/
or reactivate skills for those planning to return to work after an 
extended career break. Sign up at https://tinyurl.com/zaksx29.

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday nights at 9:05 p.m. 
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Daniel  
   Goldberg, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings, at 
   9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m. 
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

Halachic Mythbusters 
Explore, debate, and debunk popular mythical beliefs in the 
realm of halacha, minhag, and Jewish tradition
Lecture series given by Rabbi Rothwachs: Mondays at 8:15 p.m.

February 27: Never in a Million Years: Calendar and Holiday Myths
March 6: New Food for Thought: Mealtime Myths
March 13: These Are Things of the Past: Jewish History Myths

Mezonot Bread • Covering Mirrors in a House of Mourning  
• Pregnant Women in Cemeteries • Checking Mezuzot and Tefillin 
• Fasting Before Bar Mitzvah • Shape of the Luchot • Wearing a 
Watch with Tefillin • Burial of One with a Tattoo • Food that Came 
from a House of Mourning • Sheva Brachot meals • Shabbat 
Preceding a Yahrtzeit • Using Keilim Before Being Toiveled  
• Reciting One’s Own Kiddush • Mishloach Manot Menus  
• Seeing Stars Through the Schach • Eliyahu ha-Navi’s Seder Visits 
• and more...

To sponsor a session, contact the office, office@bethaaron.org. 

To listen to prior sessions,  go to www.bethaaron.org/torah.
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-489-2367

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com
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CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
Winter 2017 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra Bereishit:
Avot ve-Imahot

Finding Meaning in Prayer
Megillat Esther & 
Haggadat Pesach

Talmud: Masekhet Kiddushin
Parashah and Haftarah 

Pointers
Hilchot Shabbat: 

Theory & Practice 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Sunday, February 26, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, 
weekly free learning for men, will be held in Glueck 307 (515 West 
185th Street, corner of Amsterdam Avenue), and its Midreshet 
Yom Rishon, weekly free learning for women, will be held in the 
Schottenstein Center (on West 185th Street, between Audubon 
and St. Nicholas Avenues). Both are open to participants of all 
ages, backgrounds, and learning levels, with no registration. Kollel 
Yom Rishon will feature Rabbi Josh Blass and Rabbi Mordechai 
Becher, and Midreshet Yom Rishon will feature Ellie Levi and Rabbi 
Mordechai Willig. The first shiur starts at 9:30 a.m., the second at 
10:30 a.m. For information or to download mar’ei mekomot, visit 
www.kollelyomrishon.org or www.midreshetyomrishon.org or call 
212-960-0041.

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Berakhot 2a, with Rabbi 
Menachem Meier; Tuesdays: 11:00 a.m. -- Rabbi Baum on Tehillim; 
Thursdays: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam Mishneh Torah, Sefer Kedusha, 
with Rabbi Menachem Meier.

On Tuesday mornings, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West 
Century Road, Paramus, Dr. Scott Goldberg offers a shiur series, 
“God, Tefillah, and Generation Z:  Educating Our Children for a 
Meaningful and Life-Long Relationship with God.”

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 4, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation 
Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Ma’ayanot will hold its Annual 
Scholarship Dinner.  For more information, contact Pam Ennis, 
Director of Development, at ennisp@maayanot.org. 

On Sunday, March 5, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West 
Century Road, Paramus, there will be a Pre-Purim Party with art, 
music, and movement for children ages 4 and younger and their 
parents. To RSVP, contact Amme Gardner,  201-261-1919, ext. 110.

On Sunday, March 5, at 12:00 p.m., at the Jewish Federation of 
Northern New Jersey, 50 Eisenhower Drive, Paramus, there will be a 
free conference for teens about Israel and Jewish issues on campus. 
Pre-registration at www.jfnnj.org/iCAN is required.

On Sunday, March 5, at 7:30 p.m., at the Pfeiffer home, 400 Warwick 
Avenue, YUConnects will hold a Bergen County Benefit Evening. 
Dr. David Pelcovitz, Mindy Eisenman, and Rabbi Zvi Sobolofsky will 
present “An Educational Symposium on Dating & Marriage,” with 
introductory remarks by Rabbi Ari Zahtz. For more information, 
please visit www.yuconnects.com, or contact YUConnects, 212-960-
5400, ext. 6163, yuconnects@yu.edu. 

On Sunday, March 5, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 
West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi David Silber, Dean of the Drisha 
Institute, will speak on “Is God in the Megillah?” This topic is taken 
from his new book, “For Such a Time as This: Biblical Reflection in 
the Book of Esther;” signed copies of the book will be available for a 
discount at the event.

On Monday, April 24, at 7:30 p.m., at Teaneck High School, 100 
Elizabeth Avenue, the Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck 
will hold its Yom Hashoa, Holocaust Memorial Day, program. The 
keynote speaker is Mark Schonwetter, who spent the war years in 
hiding with his mother and sister in the Polish countryside. Names of 
those who perished in the Holocaust will be read aloud. To become 
a sponsor and to ensure that your memorial names will be read and 
printed in the remembrance booklet, please send in names, with a 
minimum $25 contribution, by March 6.  Send checks payable to the 
Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck to Sharon Penkower 
Kaplan, 534 South Forest Drive, Teaneck. For more information, 
please contact Steve Fox, Foxy555@aol.com; Felicia Grossman, 
Felicia0221@optonline.net; or Heidi Fuchs, fuchs.heidi@gmail.com; 
or go to www.teaneckyomhashoa.org.

On Sunday, April 30, at 9:30 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, Project S.A.R.A.H will hold its Annual 
Breakfast.  The keynote speaker is Dr. David Pelcovitz. The event 
is free, and walk-ins are welcomed. Babysitting is available (please 
let them know in advance) and valet parking will be provided. For 
reservations, contact www.ProjectSARAH.org.

On Wednesday, May 17, NORPAC will hold its 2017 Mission to 
Washington, DC.  The cost is $75 for students and $125 for adults. 
These Early Bird Rates apply until March 13. Register online at  
www.norpac.net or contact Mollie Fisch, mkfisch@verizon.net, for 
more information or to sponsor someone else’s participaton.
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